Sent: 10/02/2017 10:00:29 PM
Application No. PP0005/16 - Preliminary Notification of a Draft Planning

Subject: Proposal (Rezoning) for 6 Jacksons Road and 10 and 12 Boondah Road,
Warriewood

Attachments: Letter Out - PP000516 - Preliminary Notification of Draft Planning Proposal -
Rezoning - 6 Jacksons Road and 10 and 12 Boondah Road Warriewood -
Northern Beaches Council.pdf; Letter Out - PPO00516 - Preliminary Notification
of Draft Planning Proposal - Rezoning - 6 Jacksons Road and 10 and 12
Boondah Road Warriewood - Northern Beaches Council.pdf;

Attention: Land Release Team

Please find attached FRNSW comments in response to your letter dated 20 January 2017 for the above
proposal.

Kind Regards,

Jamie Vistnes
Manager
Fire Safety Policy Unit

E Jamie.Vistnes@fire.nsw.gov.au | T (02) 9742 7309 | M 0408 877 479 | F (02) 9742 7483 |
www.fire.nsw.qov.au
Amarina Avenue, Greenacre NSW 2190 | Locked Bag 12, Greenacre NSW 2190

Twitter.com/FireRescueNSW | Facebook.com/FRNSW | YouTube.com/FireAndRescueNSW




FRNSW CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal
professional privilege, and is intended only for the person or persons to whom it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you must not read,
forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information in this e-mail or
any attachment it may contain. Please notify the sender immediately and delete or
destroy all copies of this e-mail and any attachment it may contain.

Views expressed in the message are those of the individual sender, and are not
necessarily the views of Fire & Rescue NSW. Use of electronic mail is subject to
FRNSW policy and guidelines. FRNSW reserves the right to filter, inspect, copy, store
and disclose the contents of electronic mail messages, as authorised by law.

This message has been scanned for viruses.
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Pittwater Council

PO Box 882

Mona Vale NSW 1660

Email: pittwater@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

10 February 2017
Attention: Land Release Team

RE: Application No. PP0005/16 - Preliminary Notification of a Draft Planning
Proposal (Rezoning) for 6 Jacksons Road and 10 and 12 Boondah Road,
Warriewood

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Application No. PP0005/16 -
Preliminary Notification of a Draft Planning Proposal (Rezoning) for 6 Jacksons Road
and 10 and 12 Boondah Road Warriewood as per your letter dated 20 January 2017.

FRNSW recommend that Sydney Water, or the relevant water authority for the
affected sites, be consulted in order to ensure that adequate water supplies are
provided to the town mains which will provide sufficient capacity for fire fighting.

If you require further information in relation to determining what adequate water

supplies for fire fighting would be needed, or if you have any other queries, please do
not hesitate to contact myself on (02) 9742 7434.

Yours sincerely

amie Vistnes

Manager, Fire Safety Policy Unit
Community Safety Directorate

Fire & Rescue NSW ABN 12 593 473 110 www.fire.nsw.gov.au
Community Safety Directorate Locked Bag 12, T (02) 9742 7434
Fire Safety Policy Unit Greenacre NSW 2190 F (02) 9742 7483
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